
 

 
 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD No.8 
 
14th December 2016 
 

Christmas Closure 
 

Please note that the SARA Office and Store will be closed from Thursday the 21st 
December (Wednesday is our last day) until Tuesday the 10th of January. 

  
 

• Associate Membership. What a great present! All members are encouraged to give 
their friends and love-ones an Associate Membership for Christmas. This will not 
only show them that you care, but will also help to swell our numbers (which is so 
important when we are talking to the government, sponsors or the press). 
 
 

• DRA / Country & Club Teams 2017. The boards has set the dates for:- 
 
 DRA Teams   -  18th March 
 Country & Club Teams -  19th March 
 
 

• Accommodation Costs. The Board has decided that as of 01/01/2017 the new cost for 
using the accommodation (by SARA members) will be:- 
 
 Bed in the twin rooms  $30 / night 
 Bed in the bunk room  $15 / night 
 
 

• State Team Selectors. Nominations are now being called for selectors for the state 
Target Rifle teams. Please submit you nomination by the 27th of January 2017 
 
 

• Veterans Teams Captain. Nominations are being called for the State Veterans Teams 
Captain for the matches to be held in June 2017 at Brisbane (in association with the 
National Queens).  
 
 

• NRAA AGM and members forum. As Reg Cunningham is an NRAA Board member, 
our Vice Chairman - Gordon Harrison attended the AGM and Forum representing 
SARA. A report of the events will be published early in the new year. 

 



 

 
 

• Thanks.  
 
The Chairman and members of the SARA Board wish to thank all the members who 
have assisted with the running of the Association over the last 12 months. 
 
We are a volunteer organisation, and could not exist without the dedicated effort of 
those helpers. 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Greetings  
 

The Board extends to all members the season's greetings. 
 

They wish you a 
 

Very Merry Christmas 
 

and a 
 

Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year 
 

 


